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Council Consideration of Mayor Liccardo's Letter to the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC).
As recommended by the Rules and Open Government Committee on May 30, 2018, the City Council to
consider taking a support position that the CPUC review the proposed San Jose Water Company (SJWC) -
Connecticut Water Service Company Merger.
CEQA: Not a Project, File No. PP17-010, City Organizational & Administrative Activities resulting in no
changes to the physical environment. (Khamis/Rocha)
[Rules Committee referral 5/30/18 - Item G.4]
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